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Caleb Ballard <ccballard@gmail.com> Tue, May 9, 2017 at 3:14 PM
To: Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Ann,

| would like to withdraw my application at this time and reapply for the June 1st ZBA meeting. | would like to see if | can
use any of the money paid for the May meeting for the June meeting.

Please let me know the best way to proceed. Looks like the deadline for June 1 is May 15th.
Thanks

Caleb Ballard
(207) 229-3864
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Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions.
As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the
media if requested.

<Legalization of a Nonconforming Dwelling Unit Application.pdf>

<Section 14-391 Legalization of Nonconforming dwelling unit(s).pdf>
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